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Jim Sutton Sat, Jun 8, 2024 at 5:16 PM
To: Rick Stefanik <rmstefanik@gmail.com>
Cc: 

Mr. Stefanik,

 

Thank you for taking time to come by to meet with me this morning. After our conversation, I sent an email to Jennifer
Schmitz, who is listed on their website as the Head Swim Coach at O’Neal, to ask for any guidance on preparing our Heat
sheets as we plan to bring the CCNC Turtles Swim team over to their campus for the Away meets. I returned to my desk a
short while ago to find a voicemail on my phone from a Brenda Jackson, who identified herself as the Interim Head of
School at The O’Neal School. Ms. Jackson’s message acknowledged my email to the swim coach and Ms. Jackson then
stated that your family is restricted from accessing the O’Neal campus. Please let me know if you intend to follow-up
personally with O’Neal on the matter. If we hear nothing further, my guidance to Coach Kat will be to prepare the heat
sheets for the meets scheduled to be held at O’Neal with the assumption that  will not attend those.

 

I am sorry to deliver this news. But I want to also let you know that I confirmed with Coach Kat regarding  eligible
participation in the 4th (Home) meet.

 

Best Regards,

Jim

 

Jim Sutton, CCM, CCE

General Manager/COO

The Country Club of North Carolina

1600 Morganton Road

Pinehurst, NC 28374

910.692.6565 Club

www.ccofnc.com

Three-time USGA Championship host

Future host site of  the 2030 U.S. Senior Amateur and 2037 U.S. Women’s Amateur

https://www.google.com/maps/search/1600+Morganton+Road+%0D%0A+Pinehurst,+NC+28374?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/1600+Morganton+Road+%0D%0A+Pinehurst,+NC+28374?entry=gmail&source=g
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